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POLICY FOR GOVERNORS’ VISITS TO LESSONS 
 

The teachers and governors of Hywel Dda Primary School recognise that it is mutually beneficial for 
governors to be involved in the learning environment. 
 
Governors are, therefore, welcome to visit classes on the following basis: 
 

o Visits will need to be agreed at least a week in advance 
o All visits will be accompanied by the Head or Deputy Head 
o The purpose of visits will be to focus on the children’s learning as opposed to the quality of 

teaching 
o Governors will report back their observations to the Head or Deputy, the teacher visited and 

the Governing Body using an agreed format and time limit 
o Governors must be aware of all aspects of confidentiality in this process 
o A record of Governor DBS checks is updated regularly. 
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